
                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   

This has truly been an amazing week with all the children returning to 
school. There is such excitement with the children seeing their teacher, 
their friends and returning to a school routine. School is such an amazing 
place with the children and we have certainly missed them. I would like 
to once again, thank the parents for all their hard work with supervising 
and ensuring that the remote learning was being completed at home. This 
was not an easy task and parents, you did a wonderful job. I read a sign 
the other day that said, “Tag teachers it is now your turn”. 
 
Canteen  
The canteen will operate this Friday. We are also very pleased to 
announce that the canteen will resume operating three days a week, 
starting next week, Monday 1 June. 
 
School Bands 
It was so good to see the children at Beginner Band and Senior Concert 
band rehearsals this week. Great to see that children had still been 
practising while at home. Well done Dural. 
 
Semester 1 Reports 
Staff are working hard to finalise the new report format for this semester. 
Reports will be emailed home in Week 10 of this term. 
 
Toys 
It is important that children do not bring toys from home in this current 
climate. We are being very cautious and we thank you for supporting us 
in this matter. 
 
Illness 
If your child/children show any cold like symptoms, please keep them at 
home. It may be advisable to check with your doctor before your 
child/children return to school. If children become unwell throughout the 
day we are required to send them home. 
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FRI 29 MAY 
Canteen Open 

 

MON 1 JUN 
Canteen Open 

 

TUE 2 JUN 
 

WED 3 JUN 
Canteen Open 

 

THU 4 JUN 
 

FRI 5 JUN 
Canteen Open 
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                         The Dural Diamonds 
                     Respect Responsibility Success 
                           Congratulations  
                 to our Diamond Pin Students 

 

 

   BLUE RED   GREEN 
   

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 
 

Max Z                4S 
 

 

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 
   

DOUBLE GREEN DOUBLE PINK DOUBLE ORANGE 

James K          5D 
 

  

 

 

CANTEEN 
Exciting news that the Canteen is 
resuming normal days of service as 
of next week! Flexischools is now 
active and online for Monday, 
Wednesday and Fridays. 
  
Thank you to those who have 
supported the Canteen’s gradual 
return and adaption of social 
distancing regulations. 
  
As a reminder, now we are back in 
full swing, don’t forget about our 
popular Birthday Buckets if your 
child is celebrating one this term! 
The cold weather doesn’t seem to 
be a deterrent for ice blocks! We 
now also have in stock a new butter 
chicken and rice meal which is 
delicious.  
  
Volunteers for the coming week 
are: 
Friday 29/05 – Diem Moussa &  
                           Maria Giuffre 
Monday 01/06 – Lee Cherry 
Wednesday 03/06 – Clancy  
                            Cotterill-Smith 
Friday 05/06 – Narelle Dearden 
  
Enjoy your weekend, 
Shelley 
  
 
 
 

 

 


